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PV/2014/ 

August 14, 2014 

 
To: All Heads of concerned Schools 

 
Subject: Fire Safety Measures in the Buildings of Schools in Punjab 

 
Dear Principal, 

 
I write with reference to the issue of Fire Safety Measures in the buildings of Schools in 

Punjab. The Council is in receipt of an Office Memorandum No. 6/44/04-4Edu.4/2/24-48 

dated July 18, 2014 citing the decision of the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India which states 

that all School Buildings in Punjab have to provide a compliance report regarding safety 

of school buildings, installation of fire extinguishing instruments and periodic inspection of 

them. 

 
All Schools are required to immediately send the compliance  report on the above matter 

to the Department of Education (Education-4 Branch),  Government  of  Punjab, 

Chandigarh 

 
A copy of the circular issued by Director General School Education Punjab in the matter 

is attached for your information and necessary action. 

 
With warm regards 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Lancelot J Fuller 

Deputy Secretary 
 

 
 

Encl. as above 
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